
 

 

DATE:  October 23, 2017 

TO:  Mayor Thomas R. Kneeland 

  Jennifer Teal 

  Members of Council 

FROM:  Amanda Parker – Clerk of Court 

SUBJECT: Magistrate Agreement for 2018 

Action Item 

The current Magistrate agreement ends December 31st, 2017.  Mayor Kneeland and City Administrator 

Teal held a meeting with Prosecutors, Police Department and Clerk of Courts to receive feedback on the 

fulfillment of duties over the past year by current Magistrate Sean H. Maxfield.  It was learned 

throughout the meeting that all are pleased with the work done by Mr. Maxfield.  We are respectfully 

requesting an ordinance authorizing the Mayor to enter into a contract with Sean H. Maxfield, 825 S 

Front Street, Columbus, OH 43206, to serve as Magistrate for the City of Gahanna Mayor’s Court for the 

year of 2018. Sufficient funds will be requested in the 2018 Budget appropriation request in account 

#101151.5242- Magistrate Services 

 

 


